
Painesville City Transportation 
2024-2025  

 
Please see the link below to request transportation from Painesville City Local 
Schools for 2024-2025 school year. The link is also posted on Painesville City 
Local Schools website for parents/guardians. 
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfHucxAlscRE6v0LnHv0jcl6dLEYzSpXIBnFjK3Idnlj5obyg/view
form 
 
Parents/guardians must fill out every section of the form and provide proof of 
residency within the Painesville City Local School district. 
 
Once the form is received, parents/guardians will receive a response with next 
steps within 5 to 7 business days. 
 
The form MUST be completed and submitted by June 1, 2024 (or within two 
weeks of new enrollment). 
 
Please note that transportation is determined on a case by case basis.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns please contact Painesville City 
Transportation.  
 
 
 
 
Painesville City Transportation 

440-392-5674 
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